

Buenos Aires, 21th September 2017

Mr. Jan Buczek

President

ZMPD - Association of International Road Carriers in Poland

Dear Mr. Buczek,

I am pleased to write to you and the Board of Directors that presides over our congratulations on the 60th Anniversary of the Association and for the incredible Gala we have been able to share with you. Thank you for the invitation. The overall organization was outstanding!

We are grateful that you received us at your headquarters on Friday 15th. It was very pleasant to be able to know in depth the important organization that you have and the scope of your activities and also to let you know about the FADEEAC's activities.

We are also extremely satisfied with all the preparations and arrangements made prior to our arrival by your team and the attention you provided us from the moment we arrived in Warsaw until we left for our country. Everything was faultless!

We emphasize the possibility you offered us of having interpreters, not only in the meeting but also in the guided tour to the city. This undoubtedly has allowed a more fluid and comfortable communication between all of the participants.

We hope to be able to continue talking about cooperation between the two entities.

I greet you very cordially,

DANIEL R. INDART President

